
Salem School is conducting 
KINDERGARTEN    

PRE-REGISTRATION
FOR THE  

2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR

Please email lbarberi@salem.cen.ct.gov with the following 
information:  

1. your name
2. child’s name
3. child’s date of birth
4. Salem address
5. phone number

This will place you on our pre-registration list.  Online 
Registration will take place in the spring. 

In order to register, your child must be five years of age on or 
before January 1, 2023; have a record of current 
immunizations; a comprehensive physical examination 
dated within a year of the first day of school; a birth 
certificate; and proof of residency documentation per BOE 
Policy 5118.1. 
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